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Croseo i gylchlythyr tymhorol newydd sbon Criw Cymraeg! Welcome to our brand new Criw Cymraeg termly newsletter! 
Each term our Criw Cymraeg will update you with our targets and the progress we are making in Welsh.  We will also 
share with you our celebrations and successes and how we encourage all children, staff and our community to speak 
welsh- Siarad Cymraeg! 

Cyflwyno Criw Cymraeg- Introducing our Criw Cymraeg 

We are the children who are responsible for promoting the Welsh language 
ethos and culture in our school. We meet with Mrs Greenland weekly to work 

on our school action plan and our Cymraeg Campus Gwbor Arian- Cymraeg 
Campus Silver Award. We are currently working through lots of targets to 

achieve the Silver Award. 

Gwefan Newydd- New Website 
Our new website is live and we are very proud of it! We made sure that there is a section on there all about Criw 

Cymraeg and there are links to welsh websites and welsh games. Please look on there regularly to find out more news 
www.beauforthillprimary.co.uk. Also, please keep up with all our news on twitter! 

Tymor Yr Hydref 2022- Autumn Term 2022 
We had a very busy Autumn Term 2022 celebrating and promoting the Welsh language and culture at Beaufort Hill. 

7.10.22-Year 3 children joined in with an expressive arts workshop linked to Welsh. 
13.10.22-The Urdd visited us and trained us to play outdoor games in Welsh.  
14.10.22-We celebrated Shwmae Day, we wore red and started conversations with ‘Shwmae’.  
10.11.22-We participated in the Urdd Jambori Live World Cup Sing Along.  
17.10.22- Our school choir entered the WRU Schools Choir competition- learning the song ‘Calon Lan’ 
14.11.22- We trained our Breakfast Club staff to use Welsh.   
25.11.22-We celebrated Wales in the World Cup and watched Wales v Iran. 
29.11.22-We welcomed Rhos Y Fedwyn Criw Cymraeg we shared action plans, went on a tour of the school and even had welsh 

k !  
 

Tymor Y Gwanwyn 2023- Spring Term 2023 

On Wednesday 25th January we will lead a Welsh assembly to celebrate Dydd 
Santes Dwynwen – St. Dwynwen’s Day. 

This term we will be preparing for Dydd Dewi Sant – St.David’s Day and for our 
school Eisteddfod. We will also be inviting our parents/careers in for our 
PACT- Parents and Children Together sessions during Welsh Week! We will 
send home more information closer to the date!  

We will be leading weekly Welsh assemblies including singing Welsh songs, 
reciting a Welsh prayer, listening to Welsh stories and sharing the Ymadrodd 
Yr Wythnos-Phrase of the week.  

Please look on Class Do-Jo, Twitter and our school website to keep updated 
with Ein Ymadrodd o’r Wythnos – Our Phrase of the week.  

               
         

              
             

‘Ysbrydoledig a Chyffrous i gyd i ddod yn ddysgwyr gydol oes parchus’ 


